
              
 
Gregory J. Swain, County Attorney  
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
To:  Council Members, Anne Arundel County Council 
 
Through:  Gregory J. Swain, County Attorney       
 
From:  Kelly Phillips Kenney, Supervising County Attorney     

   
Date:  February 18, 2020 
 
Subject:  Bill No. 18-20 – Finance, Taxation, and Budget – Real Property Taxes – Tax 

Credits – Public Safety Officer Tax Credits   

 
Legislative Summary 

 
This summary was prepared by the Anne Arundel County Office of Law for use by 

members of the Anne Arundel County Council during consideration of Bill No. 18-20. The 
summary is intended to explain the purposes and legal effects of the bill. 

 
Bill No. 18-20 revises § 4-2-312(g) to reflect that the application for the public safety 

officer tax credit is on a form provided by the Controller’s office. This change reflects a change in 
the State law that moved the administration of the tax credit from the State Department of 
Assessments and Taxation to the local jurisdictions.   

 
This office is happy to answer any other questions about this Bill.  
 

 
cc:  Honorable Steuart Pittman, County Executive 
 Jennifer Purcell, Chief of Staff 
 Benjamin J. Birge, Chief Administrative Officer 
 Peter Baron, Legislative Liaison  
 Karin McQuade, Controller 
 Jim Beauchamp, Budget Officer 
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